
 

March/April 2015 

News  Upcoming Events Clubs and Leagues 
 

Introducing the new 

OSM Arena, Parks & 

Recreation Newsletter! 

Information for the 

May/June newsletter can 

be sent to Nikki Nelson 

osmrecreation@gmail.com 

Deadline for submissions is 

Friday, April 24th  
 

 

Follow us on Twitter! 
 

 
 

@OSMRecreation 

 
OSM Arena, Parks & 

Recreation Committee 

Next Meeting 

Wednesday, April 15th 

7pm at Arena - Small Hall 

Contact Mgr. Tom Kempt 

See info below 

 
For information on 

what’s happening 

around OSMTownship, 

check out the Events 

Calendar on 

www.osmtownship.ca  

or follow us on Twitter 
@OSMTownship 

  

Public Skating until the 

End of March 

Tuesdays 10am – 11am 

Thursdays 3pm – 4:20pm 

Fridays 6pm – 7pm 

Sundays 3pm – 4pm 

 
 

Keene Lions Presents 

Monte Carlo Night 

Saturday, March 7th  

at the Keene Lions Den 

Contact Ivan Clark 

705-295-4434 

 
 

Keene Lions 

Cordwood Bonspiel 

Saturday, March 28th  

at the Keene Arena 

Contact Peter Pogue 

705-295-6748 

or Marion DuMoulin 

705-295-4693 
 

 
 

OSM Food Cupboard 

March 12th and April 9th 

12pm – 2pm and 4pm – 6pm 

at the Keene United Church 

For more information, 

please e-mail 

osmfoodcupboard@nexicom.net 

or call 705-295-6952 

 

Otonabee Figure  

Skating Club 

New members welcome 

Contact Martina Linde 

mlinde@nexicom.net 

 

 
 

 

Otonabee Minor Soccer 

Sign up in main lobby of the 

arena (during the Cordwood) 

on Saturday, March 28
th

  

Volunteers needed! 

Contact Andy Hamshaw 

andyhamshaw@gmail.com 

 

 
 

 
Otonabee Wolverines 

Girls Hockey  

Looking for 2015/16 Players 

Novice, Atom, Peewee, 

Bantam and Intermediate 

Contact John Whiston 

keenewolverines.wix.com/ 

wolverines 

 

 

 
Otonabee Wolves 

Minor Hockey 

Contact Colin Todd 

otonabeewolves.com 

 
 

Mix Recreation  

Baseball League 

May 24th until mid-

September 

Sundays – 4pm or 6pm 

at Squirrel Creek 

Conservation Area 

$50 per person, ages 19+ 

Registration from March 23
rd 

to April 19
th

 

Contact Linda Berry 

705-939-6002 

linda.berry@wisponline.ca  

 
 

Knit and Purl Club 

April 9th – 30th  

Thursdays 7pm – 8:30pm 

at the Keene United Church 

All skill levels welcome! 

Contact Pauline Gillespie 

705-295-6156  

 

 
 

Otonabee-South Monaghan Community Centre    24 Fourth Street, Keene 

Phone: 705.295.6862   Fax: 705.295.6405 Email osmarena@nexicom.net 

www.osmtownship.ca  
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